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Arrangement on Online Teaching and Examination of Required and Elective 

Physical Education Courses 

 

To prevent infection by novel coronavirus, the Chinese University of Hong Kong 

decided to conduct online teaching from 17 February. The arrangement on online 

teaching of required and elective PE courses after class resumption is as follows: 

 

1. As classes will resume on 17 February, the required and elective PE courses will be 

conducted online as scheduled by using Zoom.  

2. The following items will be uploaded to the Blackboard by the course lecturer the 

day before the lessons: 

➢ Class note or video; 

➢ The link of the Zoom meeting; 

➢ Meeting ID; 

➢ Meeting Password. 

3. Students should attend the online classes punctually according to their original class 

schedule by joining the Zoom meeting. Those who fail to attend the online classes, 

they can watch the recorded class video on the Blackboard after classes. 

 

The arrangement on the examination of required and elective PE courses in the 2nd 

semester of 2019-20 is as follows*: 

 

1. Courses assessment(100%) will include: Practical Examination(60%) + Written 

Examination(20%) + Attendance and Participation(20%) 

2. Students can take the practical examination twice and only the best result will be 

counted. 

3. Among the three items of the practical examination, students can take the same item 

twice or take two different items once. 

4. In case the circumstances are not allowed for conducting face-to-face class before 

the term end, the course assessment(100%) will include: Article(40%) + 

Video(40%)# + Attendance and Participation(20%) 

 

 

*The examination arrangement maybe adjusted subject to the date of face-to-face class resumption. 

#Details will be announced in due course. 


